
 

Becoming a Partner Organization 

 of 

 St John’s Mill 
 

Many of our members are having to review their costs at the moment and for 

some it might be worthwhile considering becoming a partner organization of 

St John’s Mill.  

 

The Mill is a venue for events, training, AGM’s, and team building that 

constantly receives praise for its facilities, friendliness and food from those 

who use it. If you haven’t yet visited the Mill you can see full details on their 

web site www.stjohnsmill.com or by calling the office on (01624 802900) and 

requesting a brochure. 

 

In recent years ‘The Mill’ has developed a number of partnerships with those 

using the building to ‘self manage’ in return for a reduction of charges of up to 

50%.   This facility is now being made available to ‘Connect2Charity’ members! 

 

 

 

 

All that is required is to write to the Mill Trustees outlining your charitable 

aims and objectives and indicate how often you would like to use the Mill. 

Subject to the endorsement of the application all that is then required is to do 

a basic safety and induction training for 2 or 3 nominated members or staff of 

your charity who would be responsible for the management of any events. 

 

The Mill is also able to offer facilities for hot desking and in some cases to 

provide administrative support.   

 

If any Connect2Charity members feel that St John’s Mill can help them in these 

or any other ways please contact Jill or Helen on 802900 to arrange a visit and 

get full details of the offer. 

  

 
 

A unique venue, whatever the occassion 

http://www.stjohnsmill.com

